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What other information would be useful?  

 A copy of the PowerPoint to look back over. 

 More details on the graph where my child is. 

 Information for adults who couldn’t attend so that both the child and adult are not 

left out. 

 We found there was a lot involved and wished we had known this when choosing 

the options as it may have changed our mind as to the subjects picked. 

 The information provided was about right, but the timescale for delivery was very 

short. It would help if the speakers in the main session had microphones because 

general noise in the hall, coupled with the pace of the speakers trying to get through 

the information timeously, often made it difficult to hear what was being said. 

  



Any further comments?  

 It was really informative. Thank you for your kind feedback. 

 It was very useful. Thank you for your kind feedback.  

 Be aware of the pressure being put on pupils’ mental health. Schooling should be a 

happy productive environment, not one to be stressed, worried and afraid of, 

because all a good parent should want is for their child to do their best. This should 

not be about the school’s grades for Ofsted but about happy well balanced pupils 

looking forward to their future. We agree 100%, thank you.  

 The 10 minute sessions were not long enough for the amount of information the 

staff tried to put across. As a result, rushed and difficult to take everything in. Valid 

feedback, we will look into potential changes to session timings, thank you. 

 Classrooms were not labelled and there were no people on hand specifically to 

provide directions. Those persons who were on hand were often answering lengthier 

queries from parents which left those looking for rooms with no one to ask and 

missing the starts of presentations as there was no time to get between each one, 

and each one overran in any event. Staff based in the Hall are to assist with 

navigating the school – for future events we will ensure this is made clear.  

 It would be helpful to have a summary for each subject of the resources which are 

available to the students for their independent study, how the child can access it, 

how the parent can access monitor or support. Valid feedback, we are looking into 

this, thank you.  

 I totally understand why the evening was 2hrs long but there was SO much 

information. It would have been great to have had 15 min slots for the options 

subjects rather than 10 min as well. But everyone did brilliantly and I learnt loads, so 

thank you. Valid feedback, we will look into this, thank you. 

 

Thank you to everyone who has taken the time to provide valuable feedback to us. We 

take all comments on board to look at how we can improve in the next family learning 

session. 

 

 


